
  

 

 
 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

To:              All proficient RWC Operators 

From:         Belinda Cooper, Competitions & Event Staging Coordinator 

Date:         12th November 2024 

Pages:       1 

Subject:     RWC Operators required for the 2025 NSW Country Championships 

 

The 2025 NSW Country Championships will be held at Warilla-Barrack Point SLSC from Friday 24th to 

Sunday 26th January 2025. 

To ensure the safety of members competing at the 2025 NSW Country Championships, a Powercraft 

roster will be implemented. Surf Life Saving NSW is now calling for nominations of proficient RWC 

Operators to further fulfil the requirements of the carnival. 

Please register your availability via Microsoft Forms.  

Please complete this form by 11pm Sunday 15th December 2024. 

Please be aware that prior to RWC Operators being allocated to the roster, nominations will be sent 

to your Branch Director of Lifesaving for endorsement. Please note that the RWC shifts are an 

additional volunteer commitment to Club IRB requirements to be set out in the Powercraft roster 

and do not contribute to your Club’s quota requirements. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Surf Sports team at 

countrychampionships@surflifesaving.com.au or call (02) 9471 8000. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=crSTxq-TyUSPLmDysIwW-RcsNDJWBSlHomGAvJXXieJURUhERUhNVDJXREtOMVVJRlpQRUZONDdVMyQlQCN0PWcu
mailto:countrychampionships@surflifesaving.com.au

